ST. MARGARET`S CHURCH                         ACTON SCOTT
FEBRUARY 2016
	DATE
	TIME OF

SERVICE
	SIDESMAN
	ALTAR FLOWERS

	Feb. 7th
Sunday before Lent
	11.00a.m.

Matins
	Miss T. Thompson

	

	Feb.14th 

1st Sunday of Lent

	No Service

	
	

	Feb. 21st  

2nd Sunday of Lent
	11.00a.m.
Holy Communion
	Mrs. M. Bates

	No Flowers 
During

Lent



	Feb 28th 

3rd Sunday of Lent
	No Service
	
	

	March 6th
4th Sunday  of Lent

Mothering Sunday
	Special Informal Service for the Day
	Mrs. M. Wilson
	


	Readings for the Sundays in February
	
	

	Feb     7th
	  Exodus
	 34: 29 - end
	  Reader: 
	  Miss T. Thompson

	21st 
	  Philippians
	    3: 17 – 4:1  
	
	  Mrs. M. Bates

	March 6th      
	  2 Corinthians      
	    1:   3 - 7
	
	  Mrs. M. Wilson

	Church Cleaning     


	 February: Mrs. M. Wilson

	
	
	


Lent Course This will begin on Thursday February 11th and continue weekly on Thursday evenings at
7.30p.m. until the final meeting on March 10th.  The course will be run by Revd. Tim Jessiman our Priest in charge of the Parish and the first meeting will be at Edward & Mary Jones, Acton Scott Farm.

Telephone for further information 01694 781260. Everyone will be most welcome and it is not necessary to attend all the sessions but it will be excellent if you are able to do so.

The Church Porch has now been fitted with a brand new front and arch and the wooden seats inside have been renewed, a great improvement to the appearance of the porch and a necessary repair to keep the porch safe for the future. Areas of the Church main building now need a new roof and to help with the cost of this work a grant application has been made.
Our Parish Share, being the amount we are asked to pay to the Hereford diocese for 2016 has been set at £6896, this is just over £130 per week and together with the other regular expenses of running the Church, electricity, insurance etc. we have to try to raise a considerable sum to balance the books.
It is hoped there will be several fund raising events held during the year and the most important will be the Annual Garden Fete, to be held on Saturday June 18th.

Parish Meeting Tuesday 9th February at 7.30p.m. in the Village Hall.
Village Hall News   Flicks in the Sticks. Tuesday February 16th 7.30p.m. Our film for this month will be “The Walk” Certificate PG.  In 1974, high wire artist Phillippe Petit recruits a team of people to help him realise his dream to walk the immense void between the Twin towers of the World Trade Centre in New York city.
Rainfall for 2015 During the past year and as recorded by Mr. Acton at Acton Scott Hall, we had 31inches of rain. This is equal to the average amount for past years, but December was exceptionally wet.
